
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

April 4, 2023 
 

 
 The gathering space will be open to grade 6 students for the lunch break today. 
 Next “everyone welcome” badminton practices will be Thursday AM and after school.  Stay tuned for 

more info on the competitive team in the coming days.  
 The gym will be open to all students at lunch play time.  
 Chess Club is meeting today at lunch play time.   
 Please remember to go to your assigned door for entry at all times.  
 Class Picture Day is Thursday this week.  
 New exploratory rotation starts tomorrow. 

 Volleyball at Lambrick Park 

For any grade 8 boys who are attending Lambrick Park next year, we are starting up volleyball “Open 
Gyms” from 3:30-5PM after school on Thursdays (first day April 6). Friends are always welcome to come, 
but the primary goal is to give future LP students a soft and fun introduction to high school sports and to 
introduce them to their future team mates! - If you're interested, please sign up on the athletics board and 
let Mr. Owen know. 

 


